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February 29, 2021 

Dear Friends, 

 

As per our notice of Thursday January 21, we will be reopening our Day Services on Monday 

February 1, as planned. We are pleased to see daily infections in the Commonwealth improving.  

We will continue to monitor infection rates, test positivity rates, and other key pandemic related 

factors closely. 

Also, please be reminded that we will close on Thursday February 11 for our second day of 

vaccination.  We will remain closed on Friday February 12 whereas second round vaccination 

often results in temporary flu-like symptoms for recipients.  

We sincerely appreciate your support and we are hopeful that conditions will allow us to return 

to much more normal and consistent live programming in the near future. 

 

Lou MacDonald 

CEO, The Price Center 


